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January 20, 2021 
 
President Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 
Vice President Kamala Harris 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC  20500 
 
Dear President Joe Biden and Vice President Kamala Harris: 
 
It is with much respect and admiration that I send this note of congratulations on behalf of the 
National Association of Real Estate Brokers, Inc. (NAREB) on the occasion of your landmark 
inauguration as the 46th President of the United States and that of Kamala Harris as your Vice 
President. History long awaited and celebrated.  
 
We sincerely believe that your diverse administration signals to the country and the world that 
wretched divisiveness has been rejected in favor of  inclusiveness and an agenda that works for 
all of the nation’s people. 
 
NAREB, formed in 1947,represents the hopes and dreams of Black American real estate 
professionals working to ensure Democracy in Housing.  We are eagerly looking forward to 
sharing our policy perspectives and recommendations that lay the groundwork for increased 
affordable homeownership for Black Americans. 
 
In closing, please know that NAREB is proud and honored to walk with you and Vice President 
Harris to put the people first and lift up an agenda that represents opportunity, equality, and 
diversity. 
 
In the Realtist spirit, 

Lydia Pope 
Lydia Pope 
President-Elect and Speaker Pro Tem 
 


